
Have contacted Agri-Food and Veterinary Authority of Singapore regarding IACUC 

guidelines – no statement required for commercially obtained animal tissue. 

 

‘Use of animal tissues does not require IACUC approval if the tissues are obtained 

from commercial sources or from the Tissue Sharing Programme.’ 
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